
The Kettleburgh Town Estate Charity 

No207258 

 

Currently  the trustees of this charity are Mr. John Bater 

and Rev. Robin Alderson.   The late Valerie Upson was 

the third trustee, and Mr. David Upson will be  

replacing her in due course. 

The income from shares with the Charities Investment 

fund last year amounted to £92-37 

This fund is used for students who live in Kettleburgh 

and who apply for grants for books during their first 

year at university.   The students have to apply in 

writing at the start of their university training but as we 

don’t  have applications every year a grant can amount 

to around £80.00 so worth applying for. 

 

John Bater 
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